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Services to Researchers Limited During Carter Museum Redesign 
Researchers Urged to Make Reservation Beginning May 9th 
 

Atlanta, GA. -The Carter Presidential Library is undergoing a major renovation 
to enhance its public facilities.  Beginning May 9 through August 10, services 
to researchers will be limited due to construction in the Research Room.  While 
most materials will continue to be available, the number of researchers that can 
be accommodated at a single time will be limited.  All researchers planning a 
trip to the Carter Library during this period are strongly urged to make 
reservations by contacting David Stanhope at (404)865-7128 or email him at: 
david.stanhope@nara.gov . Please continue to check the Jimmy Carter Library 
website for further updates. 
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